
From: Serpil Özdemir [mailto:serpilozdemir327@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, August 28, 2015 4:31 PM 
To: Journal of Community & Public Health Nursing 

Subject: Re: Editor_Support Journal of Community & Public Health Nursing 

 

Dear Editor, 

 I am glad to hear your offer about being a member of Journal of Community and Public Health 

Nursing. 

I have attached my Cv this email. 

Thank you 

 

Sincerely yours 

 

Dr.Serpil OZDEMIR, RN, PhD 

Gulhane Millitary Medical Academy, 

School of Nursing 

Public Health Nursing Department 

Etlik ANKARA 

06010, TURKEY 

 


